
Stealth Broadband — Technical Capability Statement  

 

Stealth was founded in 2016 with a vision of providing exceptional, affordable, and reliable 

high-speed to unserved and underserved areas of Nebraska. Stealth has proved this by building 

our network, with our own funding, from 1 to 18 service areas in less than 5 years. Stealth is a 

Nebraska based company, owned by people from Nebraska. We have made it our goal to close 

the digital divide in Nebraska and help to ensure that future generations do not have to worry 

about whether or not their small community will thrive in years to come. We want future 

generations ensured that they would have the same opportunities larger communities have 

regarding access to broadband. 

Our technical team has successfully delivered speeds of over 100mbps for more than 5 years. 

Our company has shown such great success that we have wait lists for each town that we are 

applying for. For any given service area, we will have 6 technical staff designated to those 

specific areas. If granted the funds to build the proposed areas, we will continue to serve 

customers just as we have for 5+ years. 

To prove that we are serving customers more than 100/100 megabytes per second, please see 

attachments 1 through 4 from our Neligh Fiber to the Home expansion.   

 

 

 

 

 



Attachment 1 — Coriann Schmoldt – 412 West 8th Street – Neligh, Nebraska 

 

Attachment 2 — Timothy Levonius – 604 O Street – Neligh, Nebraska 

 

 



Attachment 3 — Katie Timm - 309 West 2nd Street - Neligh, Nebraska 

 

Attachment 4 – Chad Werner - 305 F Street - Neligh, Nebraska 

 

 


